
 

Risk Assessment Review May 2021 

Update on 14th of May 2021  

In line with government guidance, from the 17th of May 2021 masks are no longer required in 

schools for pupils, although staff will wear them in communal areas/meetings. Staff wearing them in 

lessons will be left to personal preference. 

Updated guidance is below: 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file

/985138/10_May_Schools_Guidance.pdf 

Importantly, the guidance also says that, “The reintroduction of face coverings for pupils, pupils or staff 

may be advised for a temporary period in response to particular localised outbreaks, including variants 

of concern.” We will continue to monitor this and advise parents/staff as appropriate if the situation 

changes. 

Pupils will be encouraged to wear their masks until half term. 

All other Risk Assessment stipulations remain in place. 
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